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24/12/2023  00:04:552023/4668/P COMMNT Chantell Fenton Objection to Planning Proposal 2023/4668/P

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to formally object to the planning proposal 2023/4668/P regarding the installation of additional 

cycle storage with vertical cycle racks for 40 bikes within the lower ground floor lightwell on the western side of 

the building.

My objection primarily stems from the lack of public documentation and clarity in the proposal. As a resident 

potentially affected by this development, it is crucial to have access to comprehensive information to fully 

understand and assess the impact of such projects. However, in this case, there are significant gaps:

Absence of Detailed Documentation: There are no available public documents that detail the specifics of this 

proposal. This absence makes it impossible for residents to visualize or understand the exact nature and 

scope of the proposed changes.

Inadequate Noise Impact Assessment: Without proper plans or drawings, it is challenging to gauge how the 

installation and usage of these cycle racks will impact the noise levels in the vicinity. This is a crucial aspect 

for residents, especially those living close to the proposed installation site.

Given these issues, I urge the Planning Department to reconsider this proposal until such time as complete, 

accurate, and detailed information is made available to the public. It is essential for residents to have a clear 

understanding of how such developments will affect their living environment, in terms of both noise pollution 

and the precise location of the installation.

Thank you for considering my objection. I look forward to a revised and more detailed proposal that addresses 

these concerns.

Yours sincerely,
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24/12/2023  09:27:112023/4668/P OBJ Hitesh Maisuria Subject: Objection to Planning Proposal 2023/4668/P

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to express my objection to the planning proposal 2023/4668/P for the installation of additional 

cycle storage in the lower ground floor lightwell.

My concerns are as follows:

* Lack of Documentation: There are no public documents or drawings available. This lack of information 

makes it impossible to understand the full impact of the project.

* Noise Impact Unclear: Without detailed plans, it's challenging to assess how the installation and use 

of these cycle racks will affect noise levels in the area.

* Incorrect Location Map: The provided location map is linked to a different area of London, causing 

confusion and questioning the proposal's accuracy.

I urge the Planning Department to provide complete and accurate information before proceeding with this 

proposal. It's crucial for residents to understand how such developments will impact their living environment.

Thank you for considering my concerns.
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